
ADMISSIONS FORUM

Meeting: 13 January 2009
At: 6.00 pm

PRESENT

Councillor Jenny Humphreys (Chair) in the Chair
Councillor Shan Alexander
Councillor Colin Foster
Councillor Hazel Lees
Bernadette Singleton - Headteacher Representative

Officers

Jan Morris - Children’s Services Officer (Admissions)
Steve Worthington - Principal Democratic Services Officer

Apologies

Evelyn Lesley

1.  MINUTES

The Minutes of the meeting held on 4 November, 2008 were approved as a correct 
record.

2.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

No interests were declared.

3. STOCKPORT ADMISSIONS FORUM ANNUAL REPORT 2008     
                                               
The Forum received the final version of the Stockport Admissions Forum Annual 
report (copies of which had been circulated).

Members expressed their approval to both the content and layout of the report and 
suggested a number of minor amendments which would be considered when 
producing the report for 2009. The Forum also requested that data on school meals 
accompany the report located on the website as an additional appendix and that an 
additional link be inserted to facilitate access to further information requests to the 
Children and Young People’s Directorate.

RESOLVED – (1) That the report be noted and the Admissions Forum Sub-Group 
and appropriate officers be thanked for their Hard work in producing the report.

(2) That copies of the report be circulated to all Members of the Children and Young 
People’s Scrutiny Committee and to each political group on Stockport Council and 
that a copy of the report be accessible to all School Governors.
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4. WORKING GROUP FEEDBACK               

RESOLVED – That the Minutes of the meeting held on 18 November be noted. 

5. TO AGREE A DATE OF NEXT MEETING

RESOLVED – (1) That the next meeting of the Admissions Forum be held on 
Tuesday 31st March 2009 at 6.00pm in Committee Room 6.

The meeting closed at 7.45 pm
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